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If you have a child enrolled at NBES, you are automatically part of our PAC. You are welcome
at all PAC meetings, where you can voice your opinion and vote. You are encouraged to get
involved in PAC activities and events. The next PAC meeting will be held in person at NBES on
Wednesday, May 7 at 8:30 am.

Join the PAC! Election Opportunities on June 4th!

Are you interested in joining the PAC? We'll be holding elections at our upcoming meeting on
Wednesday, June 4th at 8:30. If you're interested but unable to attend, don't hesitate to
reach out to us via email at nbes.pac@gmail.com. We'd love to hear from you!

Upcoming Fundraisers

e April 3- No-SortBottle Drive
o Support Mrs. Ward and Mrs. Weir's classes’ year-end field trip by dropping off your
empty bottles at the NBES bus loop on April 3rd, between 8 AM and 4 PM. No sorting
required—just bring them in a clear plastic bag! All funds raised will go directly to the
classrooms.
e April 4 -16 - Art Card by Kids
o We had a wonderful time helping your kids create beautiful art before spring break, and
we hope you love the pieces they made! The artwork will be available for purchase from
April 4th to April 16th at https://artcardsbykids.com/. Don't miss out on the chance to
own a special piece of their creativity!
* May 1- No-Sort Bottle Drive
o Help support Mrs. Burke and Mrs. Smith’s classes with their year-end field trip! Simply
drop off your empty bottles at the NBES bus loop on May 1st, between 8 AM and 4 PM.
No sorting needed—just place them in a clear plastic bag! All funds raised will go
directly to the classrooms.
e May 5 to May 22 - Cheque Drive
o As we plan for the 2025/2026 school year, we're hosting a cheque drive from May 5th to
22nd to raise funds for classroom supplies, field trips, guest speakers, and special
projects. This drive is a great opportunity for those unable to volunteer their time to still
contribute. Every donation, big or small, will directly support our classrooms and
enhance our students’ learning experiences. More details will follow in a separate email.
Thank you for your support!

Your pdrticipation makes a big difference. Thank you for helping us create a stronger, more

vibrant school community! o
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